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REPORT 5- 2021 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF THE HERITAGE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

The Meadowvale Village Heritage Conservation District Subcommittee presents its 

fifth report for 2021 and recommends: 

 

MVHCD-0009-2021 

That the guard rail replacement as set forth in the memo from John Dunlop, Manager of 

Heritage Planning and Indigenous Relations, dated July 27, 2021, entitled "Credit River Bridge 

Rehabilitation Work", be approved with the condition that the guard rail be painted to match the 

green of the bridge. 

(MVHCD-0009-2021) 

(Ward 11) 

 

MVHCD-0010-2021 

That the memorandum from John Dunlop, Manager, Heritage Planning and Indigenous 

Relations, dated July 27th, 2021, be approved as the proposed work plan does not significantly 

alter the character of the Village. 

(MVHCD-0010-2021) 

(Ward 11) 
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